KS COMMENT – SLH Chapter 6
 
Chair Tozer & Greg,

Thank you for the opportunity to review and provide comments prior to the December 4th Uniform Education Working Group meeting, which I unfortunately cannot attend. 

Kansas no longer requires pre-licensing, and therefore does not have additional comments for consideration by the working group.  I have one comment for clarity:

"The ULS set a minimum credit hour requirement for prelicensing education. In 2010, the Working Group was charged with reviewing this standard. Updated information, if there are any changes to this standard, can be found on the Working Group’s web page."   

I assume in the above mentioned "Working Group" this chapter is referring the Uniform Education Working Group. Maybe this is outlined in another area I overlooked, but with so many working groups, I was wondering if additional clarity should be provided, especially for any new regulator in the future who might be reading the section for the time and trying understand if new to the role.

Thank you,


Monicka Richmeier, SILA-A
Director, Licensing
Kansas Department of Insurance
Vicki Schmidt, Commissioner
1300 SW Arrowhead Rd, Topeka, KS 66604
Facebook  |  X |  insurance.kansas.gov
Direct: 785-296-5185 |  Cell: 785-338-2400
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